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The Enchantment Project is a group of representatives from SD43, PLEA Community Services & local volunteers that run an annual “Dress Event” for graduating students in the district who are facing financial challenges. Hundreds of beautiful dresses in impeccable condition, like new have been donated to us for this event. The girls come to try on many amazing dresses until they find the “one”. We also offer “Well Suited” which provides tuxedo rental for the grad night. The committee works together to ensure all high school students can attend their grad night with pride & dignity.
The dress event will be on April  9, 2025 this year. Tamara Davis, Terry Fox Youth Worker is currently taking referrals for this event. Please contact her if you would like more information and/or would like your child to be referred. Tdavis@sd43.bc.ca or 604-992-4056
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